Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ELDER AFFAIRS
Long-Term Care Ombudsman Program
NOTICE OF CHANGE – The Department of Elder Affairs, Long-Term Care Ombudsman Program announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: October 14, 2010, 10:00 a.m. – 12:00 Noon (EDT)

PLACE: Regency Park Library, Meeting Room, 9701 Little Road, New Port Richey, Florida 34654 (NOTE: Meeting location has changed since original submission that was published in the 8/20/10, Vol. 36, No. 33 issue of the F.A.W.)

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Pasco and North Pinellas District Long-Term Care Ombudsman Council business.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Lynn Penley, Department of Elder Affairs, 11351 Ulmerton Road, Ste. 110, Largo, FL 33778, (727)518-3065 or email: penleyl@elderaffairs.org.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 72 hours before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Lynn Penley, Department of Elder Affairs, 11351 Ulmerton Road, Ste 110, Largo, FL 33778, (727)518-3065 or email: penleyl@elderaffairs.org. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Lynn Penley, Department of Elder Affairs, 11351 Ulmerton Road, Ste 110, Largo, Florida 33778, (727)518-3065 or email: penleyl@elderaffairs.org.
